
Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED
Telephone:  (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk

27th June 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

National Moving Up Day/ New Teacher 

We wrote to you a few weeks ago to inform you of some staffing changes and to let you know who your 

child’s teacher will be next year. Since then there has been a slight change in the plan as Miss Ali (Year 

Three) has secured a teaching role working in Qatar - this is very exciting! Luckily for us we have managed 

to recruit Miss Parveen to teach in Year Three. Miss Parveen has been working in school over the last year 

as a student teacher and we can’t wait for her to start. 

Transition to new classes

This year we are adapting our transition process to ensure that all children have enough time to meet their 

new teacher, visit the classroom and ask questions to help ease any anxieties they - and their parents-  may 

have.

On Wednesday 3rd July 2024 please drop your child at their new classroom door. Teachers will be on the 

door ready to welcome them. We want children to know where their new doors are to avoid worries on the 

first day back in September. The children will spend the morning in these new classes and then return to 

their class. You will pick them up from their normal doors at hometime. 

Your child’s new teacher will then spend some time with them in their classes, reading stories or looking at 

next year's topics to build relationships in a familiar environment. 

I hope this will also help parents to feel less anxious about changes in September. If you have any 

questions, please contact the school via the office,  and ask to arrange to meet with myself or another 

member of the senior leadership team to discuss.

The information below indicates who your child’s teacher will be in September. 

Year 6

Secondary schools should have been in touch to arrange transition - please follow their instructions 

regarding timings and where to drop off. If Year Six children are not transitioning on the 3rd July they will 

come into school as usual. 



Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED
Telephone:  (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk

Kind regards,

N .Wade
Miss Wade
Deputy Headteacher & SENDCo

Our classes are named after authors

Current 
Class

New Class Teacher

Nursery Mrs Tyson (Nursery Manager)
Nursery R Carle Miss Kosmirak
Nursery R Donaldson Mrs Notey (Mon, Tues) & Miss Doherty (Wed-Fri)

RC 1 Burningham Miss Kauser 
RD 1 Jeffers Miss Williams
1B 2 Percival Miss Mitchell 
1J 2 Litchfield Mrs Gulzar (Mon-Wed) and Miss Illingworth 

(Thurs, Fri)
2L 3 Rosen Miss Parveen
2P 3 Cowell Mrs Ryan
3C 4 Mian Mr Bland 
3R 4 Farook Miss Stevens
4M 5 Rowling Mr Dinning
4F 5 Morpurgo Mr Clover
5M 6 Rauf Miss Megaw 
5R 6 Howe Mr Wickett (Mon, Tues) and Mrs Binns (3 days)

Cover Team Mrs Riley and Miss Smith
Nurture Team Miss Carr and Miss Williams 


